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“Make each day your masterpiece.” 
 John Wooden 

 

 

Lunch Tuesday: Chicken Quesadilla 

Lunch Wednesday: Pulled Pork Sandwich 
Lunch Thursday: Lasagna 

Lunch Friday: Pizza 
 

Winter Break will be from Monday, December 25th through January 5, 2023. School will resume on 

Monday, January 8, 2024.   

 

Big Valley Elementary School’s annual Winter Performance will be Tuesday, December 19th at 6:00 p.m. 

at the elementary school gym.  

 

Congratulations to freshman SaraRose Smith for achieving notable entry status at the recent Fall Art 

Contest sponsored by Shasta Sovereign. 

All the entries may be viewed at 

https://www.shastasovereign.com/_files/ugd/a95b73_4256a5c25a434e089184468b119dbd00.pdf. 

 

It’s time for the annual California Healthy Kids Survey (CHKS).   

This very important survey is sponsored by the California Department of Education (CDE). It is designed 

to promote better health and wellness among our youth, improve the school learning environment and 

combat problems such as drug abuse and violence. 

The survey gathers information on developmental supports provided to youth; school connectedness 

and barriers to learning; school safety and several other considerations.  

You may examine the questionnaire in the school office or at the district website bigvalleyschool.org  

 

Parents of elementary students https://wested.ugam-apps.com/wested/ts/ct5l.  

Parents of junior/senior high school students   https://wested.ugam-apps.com/wested/ts/u0rq.  

 

 

This year Big Valley has officially formed a Ski Club. Returning coordinator is staff member, Eric Johnson 

and the officers are: Kade Lemke – President, Zizi Moya – Vice President, Marcus Mitchell – Treasurer 

and Connor Kenobbie – Secretary. We look forward to a great season. Four ski date trips have been 

scheduled, they are January 29, February 15, March 6 and March 21st. The public is invited to join in. If 

you are not a student and would like to take advantage of the discounted rates on the days that we have 

https://www.shastasovereign.com/_files/ugd/a95b73_4256a5c25a434e089184468b119dbd00.pdf
https://wested.ugam-apps.com/wested/ts/ct5l
https://wested.ugam-apps.com/wested/ts/u0rq
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lessons, please sign up at the following link: 

 
 

Each year we have some students whose families find it difficult to cover the costs to have their 

child participate in the ski program. Each trip costs approximately $60 per student to receive 

lessons, equipment rental and a lift pass. If you would like to help a student in need, please 

reach out to Eric Johnson at ejohnson@bigvalleyschool.org.  

Are you interested in being a member of the Big Valley Bullseyes? There will be an initial 

meeting in January if you are interested. Practices will start in February. Competitions begin in 

mid-March. If you are interested, please sign up at the high school office. 

SPORTS 

Basketball will play in Bieber vs. Bethel on Friday, December 8th at 5:00 p.m.  

Jr. High Basketball will be traveling to Surprise Valley on Friday and Saturday, December 8 and 9. 

   

The Fall Sport’s Awards will be Wednesday, December 6th at 

5:30 p.m. in the media center at the high school. 

 

 

https://forms.gle/PhXBSAQgT1xFt46y8   

mailto:ejohnson@bigvalleyschool.org
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 

 



BIG VALLEY STUDENT BULLETIN  
December 6, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 



BIG VALLEY STUDENT BULLETIN  
December 6, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 

 

BIG VALLEY SKI TRIP PROGRAM 

 

This year Big Valley has officially formed a Ski Club. Returning coordinator is staff member, Eric Johnson 

and the officers are: Kade Lemke – President, Zizi Moya – Vice President, Marcus Mitchell – Treasurer 

and Connor Kenobbie – Secretary. We look forward to a great season. Four ski date trips have been 

scheduled, they are January 29, February 15, March 6 and March 21st. The public is invited to join in. If 

you are not a student and would like to take advantage of the discounted rates on the days that we have 

lessons, please sign up at the following link: 

 
 

https://forms.gle/PhXBSAQgT1xFt46y8   
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